WOKINGHAM COPY.

4th July, 1942,

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 12th
ultimo respecting the motorship "CARIPITENO", and in
reply think it well to inform you that in view of the
i{nformation contained therein, the Committee have
decided to withdraw the vessel's class from the Register
Book and to omit all particulars of the vessel from the
next reprint.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committees (-
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